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2022/2023 Kindergarten registration now open 

 
Kindergarten registration for the 2022/23 school year is now open. Children who turn 5 by December 31st, 
2022 are eligible to register. To register, you need to fill out a student registration form, available at the 
school office or at the link found here: https://www.sd8.bc.ca/kindergarten-registration . Also required is 
the child’s birth certificate, MSP carecard, and proof of residence (ie utility bill, passport, driver’s license).  
 

Northern Birthday Project  

 
Ms. Ziefflie’s Gr 1/2 class sponsored a birthday through 
the Northern Birthday Project. The Project sends the 
donor the name and age of a child in the northern 
provinces of Canada, where birthday items are 
extraordinarily expensive, or not available at all. Ms. 
Ziefflie’s class was assigned a girl’s 7th birthday in 
Nunavut. They made birthday cards to send along with 
everything needed for a great birthday party- cake mix, 
icing, decorations, party favors etc.  
Thank you very much, Ms. Ziefflie’s class, for doing your 
part to show kindness. 
 
 

Community Garage Sale for Ukraine 

 
Be the Change senior members will be holding a garage sale at the school on Saturday, May 7. All proceeds 
will go to the Global Giving Ukraine Crisis Relief Fund to support their efforts for the people of Ukraine, link 
found here: https://www.globalgiving.org/projects/ukraine-crisis-relief-fund/ . All items at the garage sale 
will be offered by donation.  
We are asking our school community for items that they would like to donate to this cause. If you have any 
items you would like to donate to the garage sale, please drop off at the school on May 5th and 6th. All items 
remaining after the garage sale will be donated to Gleaners.  
Please contact the office if you have any questions. 
 

 Lost and Found 

 
Now that winter is over our Lost and Found is bursting at the seams! Please feel free to come down and take 
a look through the bin for your students lost items. The Lost and Found is located in the hallway just outside 
the gym. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sd8.bc.ca/kindergarten-registration
https://www.globalgiving.org/projects/ukraine-crisis-relief-fund/


Be the Change garbage pickup 

 
This past Wednesday, there was a Be the 
Change field trip for our Gr 5-7 members to 
pickup garbage that had accumulated in the 
lot across from Save-On-Foods. As a UNESCO 
school, we encourage our students to be active 
in sustainability and action. By collecting the 
trash, we are helping to keep our waterways 
safe and clear.  
Thank you, Be the Change students, for 
modeling leadership in our community. 
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CLES CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

DATE DESCRIPTION 

Fri, April 15 Good Friday stat holiday- School not in session 

Mon, April 18 Easter Monday stat holiday- School not in session 

Thurs, April 21 Assembly @ 1:00, Ms. Ziefflie’s class hosting 

Fri, April 22 
Earth Day Spirit Day- wear a clothing item with nature on it (animal, plants, 

planets, etc.) to score points for your house team 

Mon, April 25 Pro-D Day- School not in session 

Weds/Thurs  
April 27&28 

One Hour Early Dismissal- School will be dismissed at 1:27 pm.  
Busses will be running early to reflect the time. 

Thurs, May 5 Assembly @ 1:00, Ms. Blackmore’s class hosting 

Sat, May 7 BTC Community Garage Sale for Ukraine 

 
 
 
 


